
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Dear County Contact 

 

Below is a checklist of local governmental agencies and interested parties within your county 

that should be contacted prior to the initiation of aerial mosquito adulticiding operations. 

 

 Local Law Enforcement (Police and Sheriff Departments) 

 Local Emergency Operations 

 Local and Volunteer Fire Departments 

 Department of Health 

 Local County Agriculture Extension Agent 

 Newspaper 

 Radio 

 Television 

 

Other ways of distributing information… 

 

 Utilizing the reverse 911 system or other phone trees 

 Flyers posted at community centers or other places of gathering 

 Flyers distributed at schools to be taken home 

 

Prior to spray operations being conducted in your county, our Department will need to have 

written verification from you that you have taken adequate measures to inform the citizens of 

your county of pending spray operations.  Please respond by email 

(Dale.Dubberly@freshfromflorida.com) or fax (386 418-5506) and indicate which methods you 

have used to send this message. 

 

Additionally, in your notification to the public, it is the responsibility of each county to provide a 

contact for questions from the public. 

 

 

 

     Dale Dubberly, 

     Public Information Officer for Mosquito Control Incident 

     Response Team 
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